
Minutes of the January 17,  2017 LABC Board Meeting 
  
   
Meeting was called to order by Mike Brawner 6:04 p.m. 
  
The following people were present: Mike Brawner, Sharon Dupuis, Kim Paul, Curt McCracken, 
Rebecca Maranzano, Kate French 
 
Secretary's Report: November minutes were approved and will be posted. 
 
Club Finance Report:   Balance $13,513.22.    
 
Correspondence: Volleyball trainer has been paid for and will be delivered the week of 1/17. 
Fall Booster Club award winners posted on website. 
  
Coaches Requests:  Uniforms and warm ups have been ordered for track and will be funded 
through the CAF account. 
 
Membership: currently at 58 members; 2 potential 
 
Fund Raising:   We have the same arrangement with the New England Black Wolves Lacrosse 
Team for fundraising this year. Games dates are 1/28 and 2/3 and  the flyer will be posted on 
Facebook, Twitter and sent out to the Ledyard Youth Lacrosse League. 
 
We are looking into potential new fund raisers; and are in the process of researching to see what 
is currently being done with other sports to eliminate duplication. 
 
Concessions: Well stocked; hot dogs and popcorn have been good sellers. 
 
Souvenirs/Spirit Wear:   Front showcase was set up for December.   Looking to order tie-dye 
shirts and working on design for relay shirts for the spring. 
 
Old Business:   none 

 
New Business:  Mike is in the process of updating the scholarship form and guidelines and will 
send for review and approval. 

 
Meeting adjourned at 6:33pm. The next meeting will be held Feb 13th  at 7 pm in the Ledyard 
High School Media Center. 
  
Respectfully submitted by Sharon Dupuis,  Secretary. 

 

 
 


